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First Concert Scheduled for Lou Sobh Amphitheater on Oct. 21st 

CUMMING, Ga. – The first community concert to be held in the Lou Sobh Amphitheater at the Cumming 

City Center has been set for Friday, Oct. 21st at 7 p.m. Interstellar Echoes, the Southeast’s premiere Pink 

Floyd tribute, will take the stage during this FREE community concert.  

“For our inaugural community concert, we wanted a group that would have far-reaching appeal for a lot 

of different generations,” said Jennifer Archer, City Center Property Manager. “Pink Floyd is one of those 

all-time great, iconic type of bands, and after we discovered Interstellar Echoes, who have a large fan-

base throughout Georgia and are known for their great respect of Pink Floyd, we thought this would be 

an amazing opening act for the Lou Sobh Amphitheater.”  

Interstellar Echoes pride themselves on accurately reproducing the sounds, sights, and lore of this global 

music icon. The group goes to great lengths to provide a meticulously researched, fully immersive, live 

experience consisting of classic staples, as well as deep cuts that will please even the most die-hard Pink 

Floyd fans.  

In addition to the music, crowds will also enjoy Interstellar Echoes’ light show. “A must-have for a Pink 

Floyd tribute is a laser light show, and Interstellar Echoes brought them in a big way,” writes Libro 

Musica. “Mission accomplished for recreating the Pink Floyd experience!”  

Cumming native Chris Cauley, owner of Four Carsons Entertainment, which partners with the City 

Center to schedule entertainment at the Lou Sobh Amphitheater, said he is proud to help bring this 

show to the local community.  

“This will be a fantastic inaugural concert for the beautiful Lou Sobh Amphitheater at the Cumming City 

Center,” Cauley. “You can’t go wrong with a classic like Pink Floyd, and Interstellar Echoes is one of 

those tribute bands who put in the research and hard work to truly honor and pay homage to the iconic 

original. I think audiences of all ages in my hometown will have a blast at this concert!”  

Parking and admission to the Interstellar Echoes concert are FREE, and there will be a variety of food 

and beverage trucks on site during the concert for food and drink purchases.  

“We hope everyone comes out and enjoys this opening night for the Lou Sobh Amphitheater,” added 

Archer.                                                                                  ### 
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Interstellar Echoes, a Pink Floyd tribute, will take the stage in the inaugural Lou Sobh Amphitheater 

community concert on Friday, Oct. 21st at 7 p.m.  

               


